
 
   

N. Anthony Calhoun, Executive Director   
Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement System 
7 E. Redwood Street, 18th Floor 
 
City Council Bill 22-0211 
 
 

April 7, 2022 
The Honorable President and Members 
  of the Baltimore City Council 
Attn: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary 
Room 409, City Hall 
100 N. Holliday Street 
Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 

Re: City Council Bill 22-0211 – Healthcare Reform 
 
Dear Mr. President and City Council Members: 
 

City Council Bill 22-0211 has been referred to the Fire and Police Employees’ Retirement 
System (“F&P”) for comment.  The Bill’s stated purpose is: the establishment of an Employee and 
Retiree Health Benefits Program for Baltimore City employees; the creation of a City Health 
Insurance Committee and establishment of membership, procedures, and duties therefor; and 
mandating of the provision of certain reports and data to the City relating to healthcare for City 
employees, retirees, their spouses, and their dependents. 

 
The F&P Board of Trustees neither opposes nor supports the legislation. 

 
Please call me at 410.497.7929 if you would like additional information. 


